
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 7, 2024 4:16 PM 
'Carolina Fallon' 
RE: Reject Duke rates hike Docket 20240025 

Good afternoon William and Carolina Fallon, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/7/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 04778-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

-----Original Message-----
From: Carolina Fallon <fallonbotero@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 4:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject Duke rates hike Docket 20240025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern: 
We are customers of Duke energy and as retired people, the energy payment is already a big burden in our monthly 
income. Hearing that Duke Energy wants to increase the rates even though they already make high profits and have one 
of the highest rates in the USA is totally unfair to all Floridians. Living in Florida with a fixed budget is becoming very 
hard, see how cars and homeowners insurance have doubled, just to give another example. We hope that your 
committee thinks more about the people's wellbeing and opposes this unthinkable and selfish proposal of Duke Energy. 

Please answer NO to Duke Energy rate hikes. 

William and Carolina Fallon. 
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